
BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

& BABY UNIT 

 

 
 Bowerham Road, Lancaster, LA1 4BS                           

t: 01524 63999 
www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo Banks                                                      
Assistant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland  
                                   Mrs Laura Hemingway  
                                   Mrs Jennie Gallagher  
Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark                                                            e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk 

   

Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

Society.

 

Year 3 Roman Day- Tuesday 28th January 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are excited to inform you about our upcoming Roman Day, which will take place on Tuesday 28th of 

January 2024. This promises to be an enriching experience for our students as we dive into the 
fascinating world of the Romans. 
 

As part of our celebrations, we will be making bread for a Roman buffet, which will also feature a selection 
of fruits.  
 

Bread ingredients we will be using:  
• strong white flour 

• salt 

• sachet fast-action yeast 
• olive oil 

• water 
 
Please indicate if your child has any dietary requirements in the communication diary so we can 
accommodate to their needs. 

 
In addition to our culinary activities, will work collaboratively to create chariots and embark on a Roman 
hunt to discover intriguing facts about this ancient civilisation. To fully immerse themselves in the 

experience, we encourage everyone to dress up as Romans- Please visit Showbie- Class Discussion- for 
outfit ideas. This will not only make the day enjoyable but will also help bring history to life for the children. 
 

We look forward to an exciting day filled with learning and fun. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Year 3 Team  
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